
 

 

The Sixth Form at CCHS 

On behalf of my colleagues in the Sixth Form team and all those who will 

be teaching you from September I would like to welcome you to these 

resources for Sixth Form Induction. 

The most important part of what we have put together for you is the work 

of our current Year 12 and Year 13 students. For their perspectives on all 

aspects of life in the CCHS Sixth Form you should look at the series of 

videos which we have posted. None of these is more than two minutes 

long so it is easy for you to dip in and out as you wish. 

You have also received the links to the Sixth Form Bridging Work and I 

hope that you are getting on well with these tasks. I will encourage departments to make 

supplementary suggestions before the end of the summer term.  

As many of you will know there were some discussions in the spring term 

about the possibility of introducing a school jacket for the sixth form. I am 

grateful to those of you who came along to the meeting and offered 

suggestions and comments. Shortly before the school shut its doors in 

March it was decided that we would go ahead with the new jacket for Year 

12 students in September. We believe we have chosen a jacket which is well-

designed, robust, and cost effective and that you and those who come after 

you will wear with pride in your school. Full details of the dress code for 

sixth form students can be found here and how to obtain the jacket and skirt 

can be found here. 

 

Many of you will also be wondering what exactly is going to happen on 

GCSE Results Day in August. Discussions about the issuing of results are 

still taking place as the public health situation changes and more 

information on this will be with you in due course. However the key 

thing for you to remember is that so long as your GCSE results exceed the 

minimum requirement (an average of 6.4375 across your best eight 

GCSEs including Maths and English Language) you will automatically 

have a place in Year 12 here in September. You will, however, also need 

to meet the entry criteria for each of your chosen subjects.  
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In the unfortunate event either that you fall a little below the minimum requirement or 

that you don’t quite reach the grade needed for a particular subject we will meet with you 

as a matter of priority to discuss how we can best help you.  

Once you have confirmed that you have accepted your place in Year 12 you will be sent 

some forms for you and your parents to complete and we will look forward to seeing you 

on Friday 4th September. 
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